



Minutes for January 29th 2024

ITEM	MAIN POINTS
Welcome	Mrs Adamson thanked the House Ambassadors for attending
Discussion	 Mrs Adamson fed back the ideas for the Collaboration Badge and shared the Wellbeing Ambassadors' Design. It was suggested that once all 4 had been collected then a big one representing all of them could be given out. Children's mental health week - suggestions were made as to what the Houses could do in the playground at drop off and pick up. To make sure that all staff feel involved, names out of a hat need to be drawn. E suggested that getting a list from the office would be a good idea so that no one is missed. R suggested that reading out the names in assembly would be a good idea.
Action Points	 All Houses to tell Mrs Adamson what they want to do and the resources they need by the end of the week. Mrs Adamson to get staff lists for children to cut up and pull out of a hat next week.
	Mrs Adamson to type up the ideas for the badge
AOB	None
Next meeting	Monday 12:30 5th February

Minutes for February 5th 2024

ITEM	MAIN POINTS
Welcome	Mrs Adamson thanked the House Ambassadors for attending
Discussion	Children's Mental Health Week Sign-Up Event My Voice Matters is the theme. Each House decided what question they would ask their members to answer. Questions had to be suitable for all ages.
Action Points	Mrs Adamson to collect large sheets of card and allocate to the House Ambassadors. House Ambassadors to write up their question on the card, decorate and be ready before school and at lunch time depending on the weather.
AOB	Allocation to Houses for adults needs to happen. Collaboration Badge to be the next project.
Next meeting	March 2024